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The York Woodworkers Association 
Newsletter for November 22, 2019 

Christmas Banquet/Dinner 
 

Greetings all and welcome to the December 2019 club newsletter.  If you 

have suggestions for improvements, please email me at 

martinsolutionsrh@att.net  

Or ron.martin52611@att.net 
 
 

 

Message from the President: First, forgive me if I have gotten any 

names mixed up. It is hard for me to remember my name at times. With 

that said, a lot of time has passed since our dinner and if you were not able 

to attend for reasons, you missed another good time had by all. Lots of 

good food, friends, and fellowship by all. And lots of prizes were given away. 

I hope that you all had a great Thanksgiving and Christmas and that each of you have been healthy. I also hope you 

have a project in the makings.  

We have had 2 great meetings this year so far. Jim Thorpe enlightened us with a presentation on using carbide 

turning tools in January and Will Cronkite mesmerized the group with a presentation on the use of wood in the 

antique car restoration process. 

I will be demonstrating the use of sharpening techniques during our March meeting at my shop in Sharon. Hope to 

see you there. 

 
 

The December 2019 Christmas Banquet: Friday, November 22, 2019 
Was held at the York County Fire Department. We all had a wonderful delicious meal and there were lots of 

wonderful door prizes. If you weren’t there you missed a real treat. Below are some pictures of the event. 

 

mailto:martinsolutionsrh@att.net
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#1 (L-R): Jim Thorp; Tom Grove; Larry Pickens       #2 (L-R): Matt England; Will Jordan (back to camera) 

    Rear: Will Jordan; Matt England; John                      Richard Summers; John Schiffenle 

    Goodman; Mrs. Goodman 
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#3 (L-R): Lynn and Benita Westbrook        #4 (L-R): Jim and Nora McLurkin and Ed Moor 
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#5 (L-R): Will Jordan           #6 (L-R): John Cave (rear left) and Shari (rear right) 

        Scott Webb and Lesley; Mrs. Sue Summers; 
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v  

#7 (L-R): John Chason; Donnie Lee; John       #8 (L-R): (left rear at the food table) Vickie Lee; Deb 

     Schiffenle       Martin; (seated left) Donna Grove; (standing left)? 

        Ramona and Larry Pickens; (front right) Jim 

        Thorp (back to camera) 
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#9 (L-R): Sylvia Thorpe; Tom Grove;          #10 (L-R): John Cave (rear left) and Shari (rear right); 

     Mrs. Goodman and John; Donna Grove; Norma   Lynn and Benita Westbrook; Scott and Lesley 

     England                                                                             Webb; Richard and Sue Summers; John and  

          Linda Schiffenle; Ed and Sharon Moor 
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#11 (L-R): (rear table) Vickie Lee; Nora and Jim         #12 (L-R): Deb Martin; Sylvia and Jim Thorp; Mrs. 

  McLurkin (back to camera); (center table) John  Goodman and John; Donna Grove; Larry  

  Chason; Matt and Norma England; Will and Bit  Pickens and Ramona 

  Jordon 
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 #13 (L-R): Larry and Georgeanne Rouse; Donnie Lee 
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FROM THE EDITOR: This concludes the December 2019 newsletter – Christmas Banquet/Dinner. I 
would like to extend a special thanks to Deb Martin and Vickie Lee for taking charge of setting up the 
food table and Deb for the tablecloths and poinsettias. Also, to all the others who arrived early and 
helped with table and chair setup. Finally, to those members who brought personal projects to show 
and explain as well as those who donated projects for door prizes, our heart felt thanks. Hope 
everyone has a safe, relaxing and enjoyable holiday season and can spend quality time with loved 
ones, family and friends. Be sure to check the web site for 2020 meeting schedule. See everyone next 
year. 
 
 

Happy Woodworking, 

Ron Martin 

Newsletter Editor 
Greatness is not standing above our fellows and ordering them around - it is standing with them and helping 
them be all they can be!  
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